


 

The Office of Real Estate Services 2 
 

Winter 2015 
Volume 7, Number 1 
 

Office of Real Estate Services (HEPR) 
Newsletter 



https://www.fhwa.dot.gov/federal-aidessentials/index.cfm




5 
 

Another important part of my job is implementing ch
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Participants in the meeting received copies of a comprehensive FLT manual and a CD with 
the manual and other documents. 

Updates from Washington 

x Kudos to Elizabeth Healy of the Washington Division Office and to the Realty team at the 
Washington State DOT for completing a review of its Right-
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is Vancouver, WA. We expect to have more specific details in our Summer 2015 edition of 
the Newsletter. 

x 
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past 10 years at the U.S. Army Reserve, the Federal Emergency Management Agency, and the 
Bureau of Ocean Energy Management. He is new to the ROW discipline but is looking forward to 
learning everything to effectively serve as a ROW specialist.  
 
Updates from North Dakota 
 
One segment of the Williston Bypass project has been completed and the North Dakota State DOT is 
in the process of planning a second phase near Fort Berthold Indian Reservation. As a recipient of a 
Tiger Grant for the 

http://www.dot.gov/sites/dot.gov/files/docs/TIGER14_Project_FactSheets.pdf
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https://www.fhwa.dot.gov/resourcecenter/teams/environment/7376_nhi_rwcourseflyers.pdf


https://www.fhwa.dot.gov/resourcecenter/teams/environment/7376_nhi_rwcourseflyers.pdf
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x Difficulty finding a replacement location. There were few, if any, landlords willing to rent to 
a laundry 
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Arches, Zion, Bryce, and perhaps his favoriteQ Moab. 
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separated to individual Division offices with shared resources, as they were formerly the DelMar 
$ÉÖÉÓÉÏÎȢɊ -ÅÌÉÓÓÁȭÓ multi-faceted job  includes ensuring Federal-aid compliance in the Right of Way 
and Outdoor Advertising Programs, responding to industry and public inquiries, and spending one 
to three days in the field each week at the Delaware Division Office and Delaware DOT. Since the 
transition into two Division offices, Melissa will begin working with the Maryland DOT and State 
Highway Administration in the future as well. 

https://www.fhwa.dot.gov/hep/calendar.cfm

